## Lenart, Brett

From:

Sharon Weiner <sweiner72@me.com> Monday, January 14, 2019 10:47 AM

Sent: To:

Lenart, Brett

Cc:

griswoldkj@gmail.com; Lumm, Jane

Subject:

Medicine Man expansion on Plymouth Rd

Dear Mr. Lenart,

I was recently made aware of three dispensaries that are planning to go into the Plymouth Road corridor, one of which, the Medicine Man is further requesting an additional 3,400 sq. ft. I heard there was a meeting on Saturday night that I was unable to attend.

As a community member I am concerned about this from a couple of practical ways: first, parking which is already at a premium in the Plaza. Second, it prevents other profitable business from going into that space. As a parent of three children, I am concerned about a dispensary of that size going in, quite literally just down the road from my home. I live just up the road in the Orchard Hills Subdivision. Thirdly, I feel this could potentially bring many impaired drivers to our area which does include 3 Ann Arbor Public Schools less that .5 miles away.

While many will espouse the virtue of a dispensary and many are pleased they are welcome in the state, there are still many who do not want them in their backyard, let alone one of several thousand square feet.

In conclusion, I would like to request that you do not grant the additional space to the Medicine Man. I firmly believe that the current space is quite in line with what is needed to run a business of that nature.

Thank you, Ward 2 Sharon M. Weiner 2111 Yorktown Dr. Ann Arbor MI